In 1977 I purchased a new 700 ADL in .270 caliber. It had a drop-down magazin...

Discussion Thread

Response (Jessica) Dear Allen, 3/11/2003 1:39:06 PM

Thank you for your inquiry. If the new and old guns were both ADL's the stock should fit without alterations. If you want to change the ADL's to BDL's click on the link below:

http://remington.custhelp.com/cgi-bin/remington.cfg/php/enduser/std_adp.php?p_sid=HFDeKVDg&p_lva=&p_faqid=57&p_created=9544432&9&p_sp=cF9ncmlkc29ydD0mcF9yb3dfy250PTYmcF9zZWFyY2hfdGV4dD1hZGwmcF9zZWFyY2hfdHlwZT0z3nBfcHJvZF9sdmwxPX5hbnl_JnBfcHJvZF9sdmwyPX5hbnl_JnBfc29ydF9ieT1kZmx0JnBfcGFnZT0x&p_li=

Customer (Allen Robinson)

In 1977 I purchased a new 700 ADL in .270 caliber. It had a drop-down magazine. In 1993 I removed the stock to refinish it. While it was apart, the gun was stolen, but I still have the stock. I have since purchased two 700 ADL's, one in .270 and one in .200.000, both made after the safety modification was made, and neither of which have the drop-down magazine. I tried to put my old stock on one of the newer guns, but it doesn't seem to fit. Should it fit the way it is, or do I need to order new stocks for the newer guns to get drop-down magazines? And if I have to get new stocks, where can I get them? (Please keep in mind that I am dead set against composite stocks and will keep the old ones if wood ones with drop-down magazines are an impossibility.)

